
POSITION STATEMENT 

(Adopted by the 1994 Colorado PTA Board of Directors) 

Colorado Obscenity Amendment 

 

Colorado PTA takes a position to SUPPORT the proposed Colorado Obscenity Amendment.   
Colorado PTA has a long history of supporting legislative attempts to control the distribution of 
obscene materials, including the resolution passed at Convention in 1993.  Colorado PTA 
members are encouraged to become active participants in all attempts to pass this measure. 

 


